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World Health Assembly and contributed to the organized WMA events and others of interest in 

coordination with the WMA secretariat. 

 

We continue to have monthly management team meetings in addition to the general membership 

teleconference to ensure coordination of activities and appropriate follow up. We continue to have a 

reporting system with half yearly reports submitted by the JDN officers in April, and end of year 

reports submitted in September. JDN working groups as well will start reporting on their activities 

twice yearly. The next report is due prior to the start of the Reykjavik meeting. 

 

We have planned our JDN meeting in Reykjavik under the theme of Wellbeing and Postgraduate 

Medical Education.  

 

JDN continues to support regional collaborations. There is an active group of Junior Doctors in 

Latin America which continues to evolve and new members from the Eastern Mediterranean are 

joining the network. JDN is also working on establishing close collaboration with the European 

Junior Doctors EJD, on several topics of mutual interest, and increasing bilateral exchanges. 

 

The JDN continues to foster its partnership with the IFMSA through continued collaboration and 

coordination. 

 

Since the last meeting, we have seen an increasing number of Junior Doctor representatives of 

National Associations join the network. We highly value close collaboration with NMAs in order to 

continue to increase participation of young physicians from the national organizations. 

 

This report was prepared by Dr Caline Mattar, Chair of the Junior Doctors Network. 
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